
#61  11.10.23   Q- What is the status of the most recently issued RFP? Are contracts 
forthcoming?     The Yavapai County Board of Supervisors will be considering a request from the 
leadership of the Yavapai County Broadband Initiative to use $8.1 million of ARPA funds on 
another final mile expansion when they meet on November 15th, in a contract with WeCom to 
bring fiber to the premises in the communities of Spring Valley, Cordes Junction, White Horse 
Ranch, Paulden, Rimrock and Beaver Creek. The previously approved contract in Congress 
should be completed by the end of the November and the contract in Black Canyon City is well 
underway. The DRAFT agreement with WeCom is available on this site at YCESA.com, scroll 
down to Yavapai County Broadband Initiative, and look under documents. 
 


